
Did You Know?  

The DCC-85 Approval for Child Care Assistance form was  

revised and issued to field staff on 12/21/18. 

 

The old version of the DCC-85 is no longer in use, and SSWs 

should solely utilize the new DCC-85 when requesting child 

care assistance for families. 

 

The DCC-85 was revised in order to streamline the process 

and make it more efficient for both workers and the Field 

Critical Response Branch that is processing the requests. 

PPM 18-11 New DCC 85, Revisions 

to SOP 30.19, SOP 30.19.1, and 

SOP 30.19.2    
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